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This Term 
We begin our brand new topic titled ‘Above and Beyond’, which has consistently proven 
to be one of our most popular topics in year 5. This topic is centred around space and 

how it links to humanity. We explore the history of space travel, the latest technologies 
and enjoy delving into searching questions about our place in the universe.  

Science  
We’ll be looking at gravity and how it’s the weakest funda-
mental force, yet the most important force in the universe. 

We’ll be learning about the different orbits in our Solar Sys-
tem and the concept of how a day/month/year changes be-

tween planets. We’ve booked a school visit from the  
planetarium people and are super excited to give the children 

this experience.  

 English  
During this term, Y5 will be work-
ing with a range of themed texts 
with a particular focus on ‘Phoenix’, 
by SF Said and the non-fiction 
text ‘Curiosity Rover’, by Markus 
Motum. 

The children will be learning the 
difference between writing for-
mally or informally, as well as how 
to write persuasively. 

We will be practising our neat, 
cursive handwriting style regularly 
alongside our spellings. 

Our grammar focus will be on the 
use of high-level vocabulary and 
skilfully-controlled sentence con-
struction. 

Maths 
During this term, Y5 will be working on multiplication 
and division. We will be looking at vo-
cabulary such as: multiple, factor, 
product, square number and cube 
number. This will all then lead towards 
applying these facts and skills to real-
world problems. 
Rapid recall of multiplication facts 
continues to be a high priority and to 
support at home, we encourage pupils to increase their 
recall speed using the TT Rockstars program. 

Curriculum 
In geography, the children will learn 
how to read maps and navigate using 
a compass, working with maps, sta-
tistics and facts on a larger scale. 

In RE we will be moving on to the 
Five Pillars of Islam and what it 
means to be a Muslim. 

In computing, we will be looking at 
controlling data chips and physical 
media using programming. 

In art we will be studying the archi-
tect Norman Foster, looking at ex-
amples of his buildings and how to 
make it as an architect.  

Be Inspired 

Reading at Home 
We are continuing to promote a love of reading across the 
Academy and would appreciate your support with this, en-
suring that you and your child are reading widely and regu-

larly; exposure to a range of different text types will  
really boost their performance. 

We would like home reading to take place at least 3 times 
a week (the more the better!). Please record home reading 
on the ‘Boom Read’ app. If you have any issues logging on, 
class teachers will be more than happy to support with 

this, please contact the office to arrange an appointment. 

Key Messages 
PE days: Mondays will be normal PE for the 
whole year group. Your child’s second PE session 
will be swimming and a timetable has gone out 
from the office already via text, regarding 
which class will be swimming on which day. 


